
 Fourth Grade Refrigerator Page 
Week of: September 15, 2022 
*IMPORTANT UPDATES* 

o Tuesday, September 20 (6:30) – Instrumental Music Demonstration for parents   

o Friday, September 23 – Fun Run Information will be sent home  

STEM 
Math – In unit 1, we are working on 
addition and subtraction using the 
standard algorithm.  We will also 
continue to work on place value of 
numbers through 1,000,000.  Lastly, 
we will round numbers to the 10,000 
place. 
 
Science – We are currently in our 
first unit, Interdependent 
Relationships within 
Ecosystems.  We are learning about 
what makes up a “healthy” 
ecosystem.  In the upcoming weeks 
we will investigate a local pond to 
determine if the pond is healthy or 
not. 

 

HUMANITIES 
Reading – We have reviewed the 
Notice and Note signposts for 
reading.  This is a review from third 
grade.  Next week we will begin 
reading stories in our Wonders 
Anthology. Also, student will bring 
home vocabulary words for the 
story to study during the week.  
 
Writing- Students have started 
writing in their Writer’s Notebook.  
They have written about their 
feelings in various situations and 
listed items, which are close to 
their heart. Next week we will start 
writing about a personal 
experience for their personal 
narrative writing.  
 
Word Study 
Students have been reviewing the 
syllable types, starting with closed 
syllables.  We will review all six 
syllables types and exceptions this 
quarter. 

 

Please send in headphones for your child.   


